From: City of Ketchum Idaho <participate@ketchumidaho.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2022 7:46 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Submitted on Tuesday, July 5, 2022 - 7:46pm

Submitted by anonymous user: 174.247.146.93

Submitted values are:

First Name Stacey
Last Name Parten
Email Stacey.Parten@gmail.com
Question/Comment I love Ketchum Alive at Atkinson Park

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.ketchumidaho.org/node/7/submission/10603

From: Neil Bradshaw

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2022 10:09 PM

To: Linda Parsons Cc: Participate

Subject: Re: Ketchum Alive at Atkinson's Park

Thanks Linda

I appreciate your feedback and it is consistent with most of the people I talked to.

We will solicit input over the next few weeks and possibly return to AP later in the season.

We will then make a plan for next year.

Thanks again

Neil

NEIL BRADSHAW | CITY OF KETCHUM

Mayor

P.O. Box 2315 | 191 5th Street,W | Ketchum, ID 83340

o: 208.727.5087 | m: 208.721.2162

nbradshaw@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

On Jul 5, 2022, at 8:58 PM, Linda Parsons < lindainktown@gmail.com > wrote:

YES. AP is so much better than Forest service Park. More space, More space. Covid is ramping up, my daughter is a nurse in the ER at WR. 12 Covid pt came with respiratory distress on Saturday alone this weekend.

The lighting is better at AP. Everyone I talked to liked AP much better! Please push to bring it back there. Thanks for listening, Linda Parsons, Warm Springs resident

From: Karl Weatherly <karlweatherly@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2022 1:46 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Ketchum Alive Venue

I love the Atkinson's Park venue for Ketchum Alive! Everyone I spoke to agreed that we seem to have outgrown the Forest Park venue (too small now) and Atkinson's Park is a great new venue. I hope the city will consider moving it there permanently.

Sincerely,

Karl Weatherly

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Gary Hoffman <ghoffman42@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 6:30 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Please bring this subject to the attention of the City Council and Mayor for their action

I am requesting a signage exemption for the City of Ketchum, specifically for non-profit organizations holding time-limited events. It has come to our attention that some businesses and others are concerned about a 'flood' of signage in the nature of sidewalk sandwich boards and on vehicles including bicycles. Commercial businesses would not be allowed to add to whatever signage they already employ, that should satisfy those who fear an explosion of signage.

It seems high time to codify that signage for limited periods of time for strictly NON-PROFIT organizations should be perfectly legal. There could be conditions attached of course: size limits, say 36" X24"; professional quality signage from a sign maker; community appropriate language; if on a bicycle, not extending into a pedestrian right of way, preferably in a bike rack on a wide sidewalk.

This in no way impacts the permitted use of signage for political campaigns which is already codified under First Amendment rights.

Please consider bringing this up for discussion and approval.

Thank you,

Gary Hoffman